
A Six-Part Webinar Series  
Fall and Injury Prevention

First session: Wednesday, May 3
The IPRO Hospital Quality Improvement Contractor, in collaboration with  
Dr. Pat Quigley, Nurse Consultant, invites you to participate in a patient safety 
webinar program beginning May 3, 2023. 

The Fall and Injury Prevention webinar series features six monthly webinars,  
each followed by open forum/coaching sessions.

Falls represent a major public health problem around the world.
Falls continue to be the most common adverse event in healthcare settings.
Associated with morbidity/mortality, injury falls are “never events” and 
impact hospital reimbursements.

Who should attend
Direct healthcare providers, managers, administrators, risk managers, educators, 
and researchers of any discipline who are involved in fall and fall injury prevention 
programs

Your participation will
•	Support organizational systems and teams to expand program infrastructure 

and capacity; 

•	Help you redesign your fall prevention and injury reduction program; 

•	Complement your evaluation program; and 

•	Provide access to an online learning community to increase exchange of 
experiences, innovations, and best practice implementations.

Series Schedule:  2:00 PM–3:00 PM ET
Date	 Session # / Topic

Wednesday, May 3:	 1. 	Enhancing Capacity - Reengineering Fall and Fall Injury 
Programs: Infrastructure, Capacity and Sustainability.

Wednesday, Jun. 7	 2. 	Redesigning Post-fall Management:  
Prevent Repeat Falls.

Wednesday, Jul. 5	 3. 	Best Practices to Reduce Falls Associated with Toileting.

Wednesday, Aug. 2 	 4. 	Safe Mobility is Fall Prevention.

Wednesday, Sep. 6	 5. 	Population-specific Fall and Injury Fall Prevention

Wednesday, Oct. 4	 6. 	Reducing Fall-related Injuries: Protective Interventions’ 
Evidence, Application and Success. 

Register
bit.ly/3KKfvbF

Speaker
Patricia A. Quigley, PhD, APRN, 
CRRN, FAAN, FAANP, FARN
Nurse Consultant

Dr. Quigley is the President 
and Managing Member of 
Patricia A. Quigley, Nurse 
Consultant, LLC, which provides 
consultation to healthcare 
systems and organizations and 
patient safety organizations 
to advance patient safety 
programs and re-engineer 
integration of innovation at 
the point of care. For more 
than 45 years, Dr. Quigley 
has practiced in the field of 
rehabilitation nursing. She is 
recognized for her leadership as 
a speaker, scholar, researcher, 
author, educator, and mentor. 
Dr. Quigley’s contributions 
to patient safety, nursing, 
and rehabilitation are highly 
respected both nationally and 
internationally. She is known 
for her emphasis on clinical 
practice innovations designed 
to promote independence 
and safety for the elderly. 
Dr. Quigley is currently a 
member of the National 
Quality Forum’s Prevention and 
Population Health Committee.
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